Inquiry into Vulnerable Road Users
Response to question taken on notice at public hearmg—Wednesday 12 February 2014

advice came from the Victorian Representative to the Ulysses Club Road Safety Committee, who is
also an active motorcycle advocate, Secretary of the Australian Motorcycle Council, and member of
the Victorian Motorcycle Council.

If the Committee requires any further information, please don’t hesitate to ask.

Kind regards
Jen

Jennifer Woods
Snr. Vice President
Motorcycle Riders Association ACT
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